
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RiversideCommunity_StormwaterSurvey

RIVERSIDE COMMUNITY 
Needs Your Help!

Harnett County is conducting a stormwater drainage 
assessment of the Riverside Community and we need your 
input to understand the flooding challenges facing your 
community. Please join us at the July Public Meeting 
(details below) to share your input. You can also contribute 
by completing the public survey provided here.

Scan Me!

Thank you!
Public Meeting
When: 	 July 8th
	 6pm - 8pm
Where:	Resource Center/Library Building
	 455 McKinney Parkway
	 Lillington, NC 27546

Riverside Community 
Drainage Assessment 

Survey


